
Official

From: Sheila Hamilton
Sent: 12 January 2023 10:10
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Subject: Stag Brewery planning applications

Dear Sirs

Applications 22/0900/- and 29/0209/FUL- housing and community; and
school/retail

I should like to endorse the most recent comments from MESS

Yours faithfully
Sheila Hamilton


